
In an effort to give our customers more information around our regular release, we 
have added this PDF link with some more details. This PDF will show you some of the 
more technical details around our release and some of the smaller, but still impactful, 
items.  

Here is our list for January 2018:  
 

● If you use our Facebook Join My List App, there was a link to “return to Facebook.” We’ve fixed this link 
so that it works and returns your customer to your Facebook business page.  

● If you use our pop-up forms, it was causing an issue with a few websites where it appeared the website 
was unresponsive (nothing would happen when trying to click on links). This issue has been resolved.  

● Improved consistency across devices (in particular mobile devices) that were appearing in some 
templates with our Third Generation Editor (3GE). This includes improvement of font styles, the 
trademark symbol, and more! 

● Template Updates:  
○ New Templates: New Products Template 
○ Removed: Product Sale (replaced by the template mentioned above for a new, updated look!) 


